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STATEMENT OF ADOPTION

COLORADO DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE
OFFICE OF EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
ENFORCEMENT OF THE PROHIBITED USE OF ELECTRONIC BENEFITS TRANSFER
CARDS AT CERTAIN LOCATIONS, 1 CCR 210-4

Pursuant to the state Administrative Procedure Act, Title 24, Article 4, of the Colorado Revised
Statutes, the above-referenced proposed Rule was considered at a public rule-making hearing held by
the Colorado Department of Revenue on June 20, 2017, at the Gaming Commission Hearing Room,
17301 West Colfax Avenue, Suite 135, Golden, Colorado. All interested persons were given notice of
said hearing and an opportunity to submit oral and written comments.

Having considered the matter, I, Heidi Humphreys, Deputy Executive Director of the Colorado
Department of Revenue, promulgate the following rules:

Permanent Rules, Department of Revenue, ENFORCEMENT OF THE PROHIBITED
USE OF ELECTRONIC BENEFITS TRANSFER CARDS AT CERTAIN LOCATIONS, 1 CCR
210-4

(Secretary of State Filing Tracking Number 2017-00176)

Basis and Purpose (Amended)

Rule 1 (Current) - Construction

Rule 2 {Amended) - Definitions

Rule 3 (Current) - Responsibility of Licensee
Rule 4 (Current) - Prevention Measures

Rule 5 {Amended) - Exemptions

Rule 6 (Current) - Enforcement and Penalties

75
Signed this / q day of July, 2017.

Barbara J. Brohl
Executive Director
Colorado Department of Revenue




